APPLEGATE SCHOOL THREE RIVERS SCHOOL

Steven Fuller, Principal steven.fuller@threerivers.k12.or.us



Melisa Smock, Office Manager melisa.smock@threerivers.k12.or.u

Site Council 10/22/18

Members:

Steven Fuller-Principal

Jean Hall- Grandparent

Michelle Daw- Teacher

New Business:

Site Council discussed and reviewed state testing data. We looked at district results and Applegate results. Applegate is above district and state averages in all areas except 5th and 6th grade math. In February we will focus our learning night on math and science. Applegate will create a school wide math facts incentive. Applegate will look into starting a principal fact club. This will be once a month and there will be incentives to help encourage all students. Mr. Fall will be working with students with a silk screening lesson. Students will be able to see and participate in all areas of the silk screening process.

Site Council is brainstorming ideas with teachers on how to teach parents to engage and work with kids on math at home and in everyday life. Site is also working on break out session with students. Site Council will work on a spring career fair for 4th-8th grades.

Site Council will also be working on volunteer tea. Site council wants to make sure that volunteers are recognized and that they feel appreciated for all the efforts in helping Applegate. Mrs. Yerby has headed this up in the past. We will be extending an invitation to her to help us this year.

 S41-899-1499
 FAX: 541-846-6055

 14188 Hwy 238
 Applegate Or 97530

541-846-6280